
December Highlight on Youth
“Dedicated to preparing ALL students to become lifelong learners, caring individuals, and responsible citizens.”



Menomonie High School
● The MHS Orchestras performed for family, friends and 

the community in the first concert of the year.
● The cast and crew of “Into the Woods” put on five 

tremendous performances.  
● The MHS Veterans Day Ceremony highlighted 

multiple student speakers along with our staff keynote, 
Mr. Dingwall.  A great message of gratitude and 
service was presented.

● Current MHS Sophomores attended UW-Stout for a 
tour and informational session.  

● The MHS Science Olympiad Team is having a great 
start to the season and is once again one of the best 
teams in the state.

● The Holiday Classic featured our MHS Dance Team 
with multiple performances.

● Parents and Alumni of the MHS Wrestling Team were 
recently honored at their first home dual of the 
season.



Menomonie Middle School
● The Middle School SOAR program had another 

successful Bingo night at the Stout Ale House. 
The students are very appreciative of all the 
support they have received from the Bingo night. 

● The SOAR students were able to take a trip to a 
fully accessible Apple orchard.



Downsville Elementary School
● All students participated in celebrating 

Veterans Day during our traditional community 
program. 

● Throughout the month we celebrated Spotlight 
Students that demonstrated good 
sportsmanship during recess and throughout 
the day. 

● Our 1st graders made their own butter to 
celebrate learning about “long ago”.



Knapp Elementary School

● Knapp Elementary honored Veterans with a 
community program on Veteran’s Day.

● Our Kindergarten and Fifth Grade students 
engaged in a Friendsgiving breakfast to 
celebrate the Thanksgiving holiday.

● Our Second Graders shared their research 
essays on Government with one 
another.



Oaklawn Elementary School
● Hank has been working at our school and 

attended a RAK meeting
● We had a huge turnout for PTO’s BINGO 

night on November 10. 
● Students on a bowling field trip. 
● Students enjoying a snowy morning.



River Heights Elementary School

● Winners of the Golden Classroom award exhibited respect, 
responsibility and safety in the classroom

● UW-Stout’s celebration of Hmong New Year was on Saturday, 
December 2, attended by many River Heights students and 
staff

● Students have been hard at work making academic progress 
each and every day!



Wakanda Elementary School
● First graders sporting their Happy 

Thanksgiving hat creation.
● Our fifth grade students have been getting 

mail from the national parks that they are 
researching.

● Library day excitement!


